
From: Chris Ariens   
Sent: Sunday, January 07, 2024 2:32 PM 
To: Mailbox, Clerks <Clerks@burlington.ca> 
Cc:  
Subject: Re: Proposed sidewalk infill on Bromley Road, Linwood Crescent and Maureen Court (TS-01-24) 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organiza�on. Do not click links or open atachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
Hi, I would like to submit comments for Council considera�on on the Proposed sidewalk infill on 
Bromley Road, Linwood Crescent and Maureen Court (TS-01-24).   

It is noted that there are a number of local residents planning to delegate in opposi�on to the City’s 
recommenda�on to construct a sidewalk on the aforemen�oned streets.  This is disappoin�ng, given the 
City’s stated vision, values and goals of crea�ng a complete and connected pedestrian 
network.  Bromley Road represents a significant gap in that network, and the proposed roadwork 
righ�ully addresses that gap per the Council approved Integrated Mobility Plan.  Therefore, this decision 
provides an opportunity for ci�zens to determine whether or not Council is serious about implemen�ng 
the plan they approved.   

The road in ques�on connects 3 parks – Skyway Park, Mohawk Park and Bromley Park, in addi�on to 2 
elementary schools and a church.  The pedestrian traffic levels that already exist warrant the addi�on of 
sidewalks as indicated in the Staff Report.  

In my opinion, mixing automobile traffic and pedestrians, many of them children, is an invita�on for 
tragedy.  Residents of Burlington have not demonstrated a willingness to curb speed to the degree 
necessary to reduce the severity of collisions with pedestrians to a less than lethal level (<30 
km/h).  Therefore without sidewalks, a Vision Zero approach is not possible and an unacceptable level of 
risk remains on streets like Bromley Road.   Further, I am also not aware of any neighbourhood that, 
once they had sidewalks provided, wanted to remove them.        

Therefore while I understand that residents may wish to retain on-street parking spaces (which are City 
property, not owned by the residents alone) and would rather have no impacts to the proper�es rather 
than the minimal impact proposed in the recommenda�on, ul�mately the City must stay true to its 
principles.  I am in support of staff’s recommenda�on of Op�on 4.   

Thank you, 
Chris Ariens 

cc:  Safe Streets Halton 

COW, January 8, 2024
TS-01-24

Correspondence from Chris Ariens
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